
Philippine Embassy Graces the Opening of HALIMUYAK 
 
 

 
 
The Philippine Embassy in Jordan headed by Charge d’ Affaires, a.i. Sheila Marie G. 
Andales graced the opening of “𝑯𝑨𝑳𝑰𝑴𝑼𝒀𝑨𝑲”, a floral painting exhibit by six Amman-
based Filipino artists called PINTAKULTURA AMMAN. 
 
The group is composed of Med Guinto, Renalou Cabuyadao, Zhazha Ibarra, Rhowen 
Cariño, Jorry Crystal, Laila Alhawari, and with the special participation of Filipino Harvard 
University student Jeromel Dela Rosa Lara. Around 60 artworks with different artistic 
styles were featured in the exhibit.  
 

Pintakultura Amman dedicates the exhibit to showcase not just their artworks, but also to 
gather other Filipino artists who would also like to share their creativity and passion with 
fellow kabayans.  

The exhibit was an artistic triumph as the Filipino artists finally turned their dream into a 
reality. For them, this is a first step in their journey as a group as they wish to hold more 
exhibits dedicated to the Filipino community in Jordan. 

The exhibit runs from December 18 to 24, 2022, 5:00 P.M.-9:00 P.M. at the House of 
Dreaming, Al Weibdeh, Amman, Jordan. 

Come and support our Filipino artists! END 


